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GASB Request for Research.
Gil Crain Memorial Research Grant

Since its formation in 1984, the Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB) has encouraged
academics and other researchers to conduct studies that would be relevant to the GASB’s standards-
setting activities. For more than 30 years, such research efforts have resulted in publishing their
research in research briefs, journal articles, and occasionally in GASB research reports.

The GASB hopes to encourage more collaborative research efforts with academics by offering two
$5,000 research grants, to be awarded by the end of June 2016.

To learn more, click here.
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